

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUÉ

Being a communication to residents about a special Social Night

30th April 2018

Dear fellow Residents,

The special social evening advertised on the 2nd May is in fact meant to be on the 9th May 2018.

Apologies to you all for this, but it does give you more time to get those outrageous bow ties and funky slippers organised.

There are prizes for the most outrageous tie and funkiest slippers so come along on the 9th May at 5pm. Don't forget to book with Hendra on ext. 209.











Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)